

A Word from the Rev...

On the 12th August 2020, the Kirk Session met, 2m socially distanced, in the church for the first time since lockdown in order to finalise our plans for reopening our church building for Sunday Worship in September. It was strange to be in the church building once again instead of having our meetings via Zoom and it was good to regain that sense of fellowship that we have missed since lockdown.

However, we are very aware that many people still feel anxious about meeting in larger numbers, especially indoors, and so we will continue providing online services as well.

Members of the congregation will receive a letter from the Kirk Session in the coming weeks providing information of the changes to expect in September and what health and safety measures we have now put in place.

We also took the opportunity to pray for the members of the congregation and for our life and witness within our wider community at this challenging time in our history.

In the midst of the anxiety that many of us feel at this time let us continue to come before God in prayer and receive the peace of heart and mind that he alone can offer through Jesus Christ our Saviour and Lord.

Philippians 4: 5-7

Let your gentleness be evident to all. The Lord is near. Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. Amen.